
 

 

1255 West 8th Street 

P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, Alaska 99811-5526 

Main: 907.465.4110 

Fax: 907.465.6094 

February 20, 2015 
 
Tom Kluberton, Vice-Chair 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
PO Box 115526 
Juneau Alaska 99811 
 
Subject: Southeast and Yakutat Finfish Proposal #176 
 
Dear Mr. Kluberton: 
 
Boards Support Section was contacted by the Chum Trollers Association in October 2014 regarding the 
lead-in language used as to describe their Proposal 176. The current lead-in language is: 
 

PROPOSAL 176 - 5 AAC 33.364. Southeastern Alaska Area Enhanced Salmon Allocation 
Management Plan. Establish new enhanced salmon allocations by gear type, as follows: 

 
In discussion with representatives from the Chum Trollers Association, their preference is for the lead-in 
language to read: 
 

PROPOSAL 176 – 5 AAC 33.364. Southeastern Alaska Area Enhanced Salmon Allocation 
Management Plan. Develop harvest strategies compliant with the Southeast Enhanced Salmon 
Management Plan, as follows: 

 
It is my expectation there will be representatives from the Chum Trollers Association at the meeting and 
they will be able to speak to this issue.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Glenn Haight 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Linda Danner, Chum Trollers Association 
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